
You Are An Important Piece in the Future of Diverse Contracting
The State of North Carolina Department of Administration’s HUB Office has engaged 
Griffin & Strong, P.C to conduct a disparity study on the availability and utilization of 
minority and women owned business enterprises and examine relevant evidence of 

race or gender based discrimination in contracting.

We Invite You to Come Hear About the Study and 
How You Can Get Involved

4:00PM-5:30PM
Government Center –

Room 267
600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte, NC 28202

May 1, 2019
Raleigh        Charlotte

11:00AM-12:30PM
NC Department of 
Natural & Cultural 

Resources,
109 E. Jones Street,
Raleigh, NC 27603

6:00PM-7:30PM
Hughes Building
46 Aston Street, 

Asheville, NC

12:00PM-1:30PM
City of Greenville (NC) 
City Hall – First Floor 
200 West Fifth Street 
Greenville, NC 27835

May 2, 2019
Greenville        Asheville 

Register today via Eventbrite. Registration is encouraged by not required for attendance.
For questions or concerns, contact Sterling@gspclaw.com or (678-364-2962 ext. 104)

Meetings are presided over by Griffin & Strong, P.C., not HUB. Everything said will be a part of the public record and all 
comments will be recorded and potentially used as evidence for the 2020 Disparity Study. 

https://northcarolinadisparitystudyinfomtg.eventbrite.com/
mailto:Sterling@gspclaw.com

